Nina Harrison

From: Gavin Cherry <Gavin.Cherry@penrith.city>

Sent: Thursday, 12 March 2020 3:46 PM

To: Casey Joshua

Cc: Kathryn Sprang; Rhian Greenup; Peter Wood

Subject: Genesis Waste Management Facility at 1 Kangaroo Avenue, Eastern Creek — Exhibition of

Modification Request (MP 06_0139 MOD 6)

Afternoon Casey,
Thank you for engaging with Council on the above matter.

I have rung and left a message this afternoon confirming that Council officers wont be making representations to
the IPC for this application.

Council issued a letter to DPIE under my signature which requested the Department ensure that compliance with
the relevant environmental management controls and regulations be met. Council did not raise a specific objection
to the proposal noting that the development is within the Blacktown LGA.

| would however request that any submissions received from Penrith LGA residents be suitably considered and
responded to in the assessment of the modification application and any report for determination.

Please don’t hesitate to ring me if you wish to discuss Council’s letter.
Regards

Gavin

Gavin Cherry
Development Assessment Coordinator

E Gavin.Cherry@penrith.city

T +6124732 8125 | F +612 4732 7958 | M
PO Box 60, PENRITH NSW 2751
www.Visitpenrith.com.au
www.penrithcity.nsw.gov.au

g
[ [ [ o




